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HB 3399: Support

Dear Committee:
The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which:

* Requires State Chief Information Officer by rule to require contracting agency that undertakes
information technology initiative to provide in solicitation documents and public contract that
contractor that supplies electronic database or structured collection of electronically stored data
must supply contracting agency with capability to export data in nonproprietary open format and to
redact from data information that contracting agency may not disclose.

* Requires contractor to also supply contracting agency with document that describes in complete
and detailed terms all tables and fields used to construct database or structured collection of
electronically stored data and to assign all rights to document or execute irrevocable license to
use, allow others to use, and prepare derivative works from document.

¢ Provides that document is not subject to protection as trade secret or under any claim of
confidentiality, is public record that is subject to disclosure and may not contain information that
personally identifies any individual.

These would seem to be reasonable provisions.

Oregon Progressive Party

Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative

dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

D, 222


mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

